
Improvement of the Report for Post-Accreditation Procedures by the Faculty of Law 

The Faculty of Law is working intensively on the preparation of the Self-Improvement Report 
for Post-Accreditation Evaluation (Law, LLB 240 ECTS), which is to be submitted to the 
Kosovo Accreditation Agency by February 13, 2025. 

The Dean of the Faculty of Law, Professor Islam Qerimi, who is also the chair of the Working 
Group for this report, announced that the work on its finalization is progressing successfully. He 
emphasized that the draft project was prepared by himself and the Vice Dean, Prof. Assoc. Dr. 
Arbnor Ajeti. 

The document was completed during a meeting held on February 6, 2025, with comments from 
Prof. Assoc. Dr. Zahir Çerkini, and has been supported by Prof. Assoc. Dr. Besnik Murati, Prof. 
Assoc. Dr. Mimoza Aliu, as well as by the student representatives, Xhulejta Fejzullahu and 
Medina Ismajli. 

Currently, the document has been sent to the academic staff of the Faculty of Law for their 
suggestions and comments. This report will be subject to review and approval at the next 
meeting of the Faculty Council, which will take place on February 10, 2025. 

Dean Qerimi thanked all the contributors who have assisted and continue to contribute to the 
finalization and timely completion of this document, ensuring that the requirements of the 
Kosovo Accreditation Agency are met. 

 


